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John,

You are correct.  The IDO list of features that require a Sensitive Lands Analysis is below:

I should have caught that in my review.  The drainage areas are reviewed per the drainage ordinance.

Thanks,

JOLENE WOLFLEY, M.C.P.

associate director
o 505.924.3891
e jwolfley@cabq.gov

Sensitive Land Analysis was not required.
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From: John Stapleton <John.Stapleton@respec.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 2:32 PM
To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov>
Subject: Verifying if a sensitive lands analysis is needed for Project Number PR-2022-006627

Hello Jolene,

One of the DFT Planning comments for Project Number PR-2022-006627 states that future
development on this site requires a sensitive lands analysis report seemingly due to being in the
Valley Drainage Area, IDO section 5-2(F). I have highlighted the comment on the attached
document.

However, if I am reading the IDO correctly, section 5-2(F) of the IDO does not require a sensitive
lands analysis, it simply mandates that development in the valley drainage area comply with the
valley drainage design criteria in the DPM. Consequently, could you please verify whether the
comment about a sensitive lands analysis is accurate? Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to call me to discuss!

Sincerely,
John M. Stapleton
Project Manager

Community Design Solutions
7770 Jefferson NE, Suite 200
Albuquerque, NM 87109
505.545.9607 cell
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